
3 January 2022 
 
FCC NTX Update – Preparing for the virtual meeting 
 
All: 
 
Hope that you had a relaxing and enjoyable holiday break. Our judges have been hard at work 
during that time scoring your essays and model slideshows. 
 
But now that we are officially in 2022, it’s time to get back to business. I will shortly be sending 
out a message on how we will proceed with the special awards judging and the preliminary 
round Q&A sessions –and how we will schedule those sessions. This message will go out to only 
those schools/organizations that have teams listed in the Team Center.  
 
We will be handling the judging for Special Awards and Prelim Q&A like we did last year:  

• We will be using Zoom for the virtual meeting 
• Teams will sign up for 5 special awards and judging times 
• Attendance will be limited to the team members only 

 
IF YOU INTEND TO PARTICIPATE IN THE Q&A SESSIONS, CONFIRM YOUR TEAM AND TEAM 
MEMBERS ONLINE in the Team Center (https://www.dfwfuturecity.org/teamcenter.html)  
 
MODEL SLIDESHOWS –are still being accepted through 14 January. Upload your .pdf files 
online. 
 
PRESENTATION VIDEOS –are due 14 January. You have until 21 January to turn them in 
with a small late penalty. You will upload the video to a publicly accessible location (like 
YouTube) and enter the URL of that location into the Team Center.  
 
SPECIAL AWARDS Q&A is 22 January. Details to follow for those groups with teams 
participating. 
 
REGIONAL PRELIMINARY ROUND Q&A is 29 January. Details to follow for those groups 
with teams participating.  
 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Jean Eason 
NTX Regional Coordinator 
Future City Competition 
regional@dfwfuturecity.org 
www.dfwfuturecity.org  
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